15th September, 1954.

My dear Hanson,

Thanks for your long letter. I hope you enjoyed your trip in the Pyrenees.

I must try to get hold of your paper in the Cambridge Review as I do not recall having seen it.

So far as I can judge, your plan should go very well and I hope to be able to turn up to the December lecture according to your plan.

I suppose there is no means of arranging with the University for permission to use the room later than the time the caretaker has to go home. It seems preposterous that senior members of the University and their distinguished guests should be shut up peremptorily as I think I recall Dingle was, or Popper, just when they might be saying something to the point.

Sincerely yours,